. PRODUCT SAFETY
. SUBCOMMITTEE MINUTES -2= APRIL 24, 1981

21MM Seismic ~ Returned AZmmunition Evaluation

A report of the findings to date is attached as Exhibit "a".
Testing is to continue to determine the cause of wads lodged in
the barrel. A safety warning sheet is being developed for

insertion in the packing case.

M/3200 Recall

.} gghfhéil packaging except 5 pack items. The packaging
¥ changeo&er will be made without obsclescence. &about 1 year will
tbe reguired for the changeover at the Plant level., Similar

warnings will be developed for Rim Fire but space limitations on
the package prohibt the use of warnings developed for Center Fire

and Shotshell. Availability of manuals for older guns, as referred

to in the warning, will be reviewed.
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